Media Release 18 November 2010
Paraparaumu Airport Ltd
Appointment of Airport Manager

AJ Wackrow has resigned his position as Airport Manager at Paraparaumu Airport to take up a position with Perth Airport in Australia. AJ will be leaving the company on 23 December 2010.
AJ commenced his role with the Airport on 1 July 2008 and in his two and a half years with company has overseen considerable improvement in operations and aviation safety standards at the airport. AJ was also responsible for guiding the Airport through requirements to gain CAA Part 139 Certification in 2009.

A new Airport Manager appointment has been made.

Heather Woodcock will commence as Airport Manager on 13 December 2010 having spent the last 5 years in various roles within CAA, most recently as Acting Manager Rules Development.

Heather holds a Bachelor of Aviation from Massey University and has a Commercial Pilot Licence. Other qualifications include Multi Engine Instrument Rating and Flight Instructor Rating.

Heather lives locally on the Kapiti.
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